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Meeting Minutes 

Equity Training 
Our first order of business is to welcome some new team members.  Orion Teal and Sandra 
Uribe from the History department have agreed to join our team, as has Karen Preciado from 
Enrollment Services. 

Success Team Organization 
Equity Training (through MyPath) on Friday, September 25th from 12-4PM.  Even if you have 
done equity training before, I would greatly appreciate if you attend as a kind of team building 
exercise. 
 
Report from the Data Committee 
Chris Gold gave a brief report on the work of the data committee.  She pointed out that we have 
a higher proportion of African American and Latino students earning General Studies degrees, 
and that it might be interesting to try and unravel why that is.  Are they being funneled into that 
degree by counselors?  Are they taking that degree in addition to a degree in another major?   
 
Orion Teal suggested that we might want to look at "time to degree" measures to see if students 
who have accumulated a lot of credits over a lot of years are opting for General Studies degrees 
rather than more specialized majors.   
 
Chris Gold brought up a study from several years ago (2017?) that IR did on "time to degree," 
and suggested that we might put in a request for them to produce an updated study. 
 
Report from the OER/ZTC Committee 
Mary McMillan gave an update on the work of the OER Advisory Committee, and reported that 
they are interested in producing a survey for both faculty and students to assess their experiences 
with OER/ZTC materials from a qualitative perspective.  They plan on rolling that out near the 
latter half of the semester.   
 
In addition, Mary and the OER/ZTC committee will be working on an audit to identify any 
potential "roadblocks" to an OER/ZTC degree pathway in History.  Developing a history 
pathway will likely be a multi-year process, but it would also be a first (not just for our campus, 
but state wide), so we'll take our time and be methodical. 
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Student Support Expo 
With regard to the Student Support Expo, which is next Monday, David Reed will be 
representing the Behavioral and Social Sciences meta major.  Regarding the information that the 
planners wanted, it looks like the Library's new online guide to career planning (which should go 
live soon, thanks to Mary McMillan!) and the assorted materials we put together for the New 
Student Welcome Day should more or less be adequate. 
 
Our next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, October 13th at 3PM. 

 


